ACIIVISION.

Dear Billy Clubber:

Amazing! Criminals all over the country are cringing
at the news: that you scored more than 35,000 points in
our krazy game, KEYSTONE KAPERS. Ha! And Harry Hooligan
thought a few bouncing balls and buzzing bi-planes could
deter a dedicated do-gooder. You cornered that crook time
and time again, and clearly earned your membership in the
Billy Club.

So, for courage above and beyond the call of duty,
for leaping towering cathedral radios in a single bound,
we proudly present you with the enclosed official Billy
Club emblem. Congratulations!

Your name will be added to our mailing list and you'll
receive Activisions, the newsletter that reports on new
Activision game cartridges, designers, special contests, and
experiences of our other video game fans around the country.

Thanks for sharing the news of your feat with us, and
we hope you'll try for membership in our other game clubs.

Sincerely,
tgn Marsella

Membership Chairman

Enclosure

P.S. Please be sure and read the heat seal instructions
carefully on the reverse side of the patch.
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